

TOWN OF TRURO Water Resource Oversight Committee

P.O. Box 2030, Truro, MA 02666

Notes of the Meeting on January 17, 2013, 4:00 PM

Location: Selectmen's meeting room

Present (WROC): Bill Worthington (arrived 4:17), Peter Romanelli, Kevin Kuechler, Mark

Peters

Also present: Pat Pajaron, Charleen Greenhalgh

Meeting began at 4:00, without a quorum. Discussed draft proposed Phase 2 emailed by Blake Martin. He suggested a range of activities. Budget for all would be over \$100,000. (Bill W. Arrives.) Discussed pulling out some activities. Resulting budget less than \$100,000.

Discussed County's plan and how that might impact our plans. Also suggested possibly asking Provincetown to share cost of "sentinel wells."

Decided to request an article of about \$87,000, which includes about \$11,000 left over from 2011 funds. Next step: present to Selectmen on 1/29.

Adjourn: 4:50 PM.

Respectfully submitted

Kevin Kuechler, Chair

Approved 5/13/2013



Huis Hurch